
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SBE/STH/NJE/SSC 
 
 
19 June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
May we start by offering our congratulations to our Year 11 students who have successfully completed their 
exams.  Their hard work and dedication have been impressive, and we could not be prouder of them.  We 
are looking forward to celebrating with them tomorrow at the Year 11 Leavers’ Day. 
 
Leavers’ Day Celebration Arrangements 
We look forward to welcoming students at 12.45pm.  Students should arrive through the Year 11 playground 
and meet in tutor rooms.   After spending time with tutors, there will be a final worship in the hall.  Students 
will then enjoy a barbeque in the Year 11 playground/field with all staff. 
 
Non-uniform clothes are allowed, but please follow the usual non-uniform day guidance for suitable attire. 
Unsuitable clothing may require a change.  If students wish to do so, they may bring a school shirt/book for 
signing.  Please remind your child to bring a pen! 
 
For students attending the Lewes College event tomorrow, they can leave Lewes early to return to St 
Catherine's College for 12.45pm. Lewes College has been notified of this early departure. 
 
Uniform 
To help families who may be struggling, donations of clean pre-loved uniform and PE kit will be gratefully 
accepted at the Year 11 Office. Please could we also ask for the return of any borrowed ties or shoes. 
 
Revision Guides 
We would also be very grateful if your child could return or donate any unwanted revision guides or 
textbooks. 
 
Lockers 
Please remind your child to empty their locker.  Leftover items will be recycled, reused, or discarded. 
 
Keys 
Any lift or accessible toilet keys should be returned to the Year Office in a named envelope. 
 
Prom 
Prom on Thursday 4 July: 

• Arrival from 7.00pm 
• Seated for dinner by 7.30pm 
• Ends at 11.00pm 

 
  



 

 

 
Prom Photos 
We will have a professional photographer on the evening to take photos.  Photographs are presented in 
professional mounts for £12 or 3 for £25 (cash only). 
 
As your child’s time at St Catherine’s College draws to a close, we would like to thank you for your support 
throughout their school years.  We are incredibly proud of all they have achieved and wish them every 
success in the future. 
 
Kind regards and best wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

 

Solomon Berhane                          Sophie Thomas                          Nigel Jewell                        
Headteacher                              Head of School                          Deputy Headteacher 


